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Robert Paull appointed to 
Library District Board of Trustees  

 
Spokane, WA | April 11, 2023 – Robert M. Paull has been appointed by the Board of County 
Commissioners to Spokane County Library District’s Board of Trustees. Paull’s appointment fills the 
position previously held by Kristin Thompson, whose second 5-year term expired in December 2022. 
Trustees are limited to two consecutive terms. 

Paull is a graduate of the University of Montana with 39 years of experience as a physical therapist and 
co-owner of Apex Physical Therapy. Now retired, Paull is a member of multiple committees at Hamblen 
Park Presbyterian Church as well as a member of the Spokane Regional Health District’s Food Safety 
Board.  

“SCLD is a unique system of ten libraries, which allow multiple communities the opportunity to connect, 
educate, and explore knowledge. The District is meeting the needs of individuals from preschool to 
adult,” said Paull.  

Paull joins the five-member Board that establishes Library District policies, oversees finances, and levies 
the property tax that comprises most of the District funding.  

 
 

Spokane County Library District provides resources, experiences, and places that empower people to 
learn, explore, and succeed. The District operates 10 libraries throughout Spokane County including 
Airway Heights, Argonne, Cheney, Deer Park, Fairfield, Medical Lake, Moran Prairie, North Spokane, Otis 
Orchards, and Spokane Valley. District library cards are free to Spokane County residents.   
 
For more information on our libraries or programs, please visit www.scld.org or call 509.893.8200. 
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